
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS – CLASS 10 
 
Your child has been invited to 4 swimming lessons these are on Monday’s from the 
7th to the 28th March 2022 at the privately-owned trust swimming pool.  The children 
will be taken to the pool by the trust minibus along with a member of school staff during 
the school day. 
 
On these sessions your child will need to bring a swimming bag containing: 

● Swimming costume or trunks 
Girls should have a one-piece bathing suit, no bikinis or tankinis. 
Boys should wear swimming shorts, but these should be tight fitting and 
should not be longer than the middle of the thigh 

● Bath towel 
● Swimming Cap (for all children); 
● Goggles (optional, however, not advised unless for medical reasons, e.g. 

Prescription goggles). 
 
Any medication your child may require, such as asthma medication, will be taken to 
the pool. Please ensure that, if your child has asthma, a spare reliever inhaler is 
available for them to use during the school day, by leaving one with our office staff. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms K Sherburn  
Head Teacher 


